
 

        

  
    

 
   

             
     

 
   

 
    

 
 

 
 

 
     

   

             
         

                  
        

  

 

 

  

    

  

   
  

  

         

Hannah Lockyer 

From: Agenda 
Subject: FW: Vote to name the Caledon East outdoor rink 

From: Patricia Carrara 
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 8:05 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca>; Rob T-bo 
Subject: Re: Vote to name the Caledon East outdoor rink 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Hi Laura, 
You absolutely have my consent to use my email. 

Also, my husband supports naming the Caledon East outdoor ice rink Reese’s Rink.  I have copied him in this email.  He 
as well consents to using his email. 

If you need consent specifically from Rob let us know. 
Thank you! 
Patricia 

On Fri, Feb 4, 2022 at 6:17 PM Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> wrote: 

Good evening, Ms. Carrara, 

Thank you for your email and support regarding naming the outdoor rink. If you are agreeable, I would like to include 
your email in the upcoming Committee meeting agenda for February 15 when this item will be before Council. 

Please let me know if I have your consent. Alternatively, I can circulate your email to members of Council if you don’t feel 
comfortable with your email being part of the public record. 

Kind regards, 

Laura 

Laura Hall 

Director 

Corporate Services / Town Clerk 

Corporate Services Department 

Office: 905.584.2272 x. 4288 
Cell: 416.570.4703 
Email: laura.hall@caledon.ca 
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From: Patricia Carrara 
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 5:43 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Vote to name the Caledon East outdoor rink 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Hi, 

Sending a vote to support naming the Caledon East outdoor rink ‘Reese’s Rink’

 This would be a beautiful tribute to a deserving young man that touch so many lives with his courage. 

 Patricia Carrara 
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